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The City of San Diego invites you 
to share your ideas for the Chollas 
Triangle Park at the next Colina 
Del Sol Recreation Advisory Group 
Virtual Meeting. 
 

Where: Via Zoom meeting 
Date: Wednesday March 17, 2021  

Time: 6:30 pm 
 
The meeting link and agenda will 
be posted at the Parks and 
Recreation department website 
one week before the meeting. 
https://www.sandiego.gov/parks-
and-recreation/general-
info/boards/crg 
 
 
 
 

 

The new Chollas Triangle Park is located at Chollas Parkway, between 54th Street 
and University Avenue. The project will provide new recreational facilities based 
on the feedback we receive from you. For more information, call (619) 533-4207 
or email engineering@sandiego.gov. 


